
WE ALL FORGET SOMETIMES!! It's OK that more than 80 of the VOCNY customers forgot to 

pay their past due bill and still have not reached out to the Clerk's Office!!  

Today, 3/6/2023- is the last day to pay the past due water and sewer invoice to The 
Village of Cuba, NY without receiving a 24 hour shut off notice/ door knocker 

TOOOOOMORROW 3/7/23.  

Please visit www.cubany.org to pay online. If you need financial assistance, please visit, 
https://otda.ny.gov/programs/water-assistance/ to apply ASAP. 
If you told this office you would pay by a certain date, and you have not, you will receive a 24 
hr. shut off notice tomorrow. If you told this office you applied for financial assistance and you 
did not provide proof of approval, you will receive a 24 hr. shut off notice.  
The drop slot is to the right of the doorknob, and the office is open M-Weds. 7:00 a.m. to noon 
and 12:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Disclaimer- Attached photos are not putting anyone reading this on 24 hr. notice yet. That will 
be tomorrow for accounts that remain unpaid. 
 

http://www.cubany.org/?fbclid=IwAR0JZIQj92i0rJQnummWYNJ3ye1QcHmYWXlAnsegEfVObm9G6oplVYAyDlw
https://otda.ny.gov/programs/water-assistance/?fbclid=IwAR3Ce5LS23WkrXLBxgLhSIXCgzgJBnbXRuIlAn2uqMFYSjA0y4cj-PmbddA

